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THE CITY OF NEW YORK
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
NEW YORK, NY 10007 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: February 10, 2017
CONTACT: pressoffice@cityhall.nyc.gov, (212) 788-2958

STATEMENT FROM MAYOR DE BLASIO ON APPELLATE DIVISION’S DECISION UPHOLDING HEALTH DEPARTMENT’S SODIUM WARNING RULE
 
“This is a common-sense ruling. It is smart, effective and important to inform people of the sodium content of their food. We are all tempted to make unhealthy choices, but thanks to the Health Department and the Appellate Division, we have the information to avoid them.”
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